
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-U033 
April 21, 1924. 

Subject: Daylight Saving, 1924. 

Dear S i r : 

The Federal Reserve Board has been advised that 

the following Federal Reserve Banks and Branches 

wi l l operate under the daylight saving plan during 

the period beginning April 28th and ending Sunday, 

September 28, 1924: 

Boston Cincinnati 
Pittsburgh 

New York 
Buffalo Chicago 

Philadelphia 

Further advice wil l be given in event the 

plan becomes operative in other Federal Reserve 

Bank or Branch c i t i e s . 

Yours very truly, 

J . C. Hoell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BAHES. 
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